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A G E N D A 

9:00    Registration – 

   Refreshments 

   Singing with Lynda Stinchcombe and Anne 

   Welcome and Constitute Meeting – Marilyn Mitchell 

   Land Acknowledgement 

   Recite together the UCW Purpose  

   Greetings from National UCW President, Barbara Davison 

   Greetings from ARW, President, Cheryl Bolton 

   Greetings from Dunwich UCW  

   Business – Marilyn Mitchell 

   Finance – Linda Britton 

   Devotion / Offering / Communion with Rev. Larry Schneider 

   UCW National Project – Laurel Kenney 

   Resource Centre – Mary Dillon, Fairmont 

   Grace – Chatham /Kent  

  

11:50   Lunch and shop in the Resource Centre 

 

1:15   Singing with Lynda Stinchcombe and Anne  

1:30-2:00  Entertainment – Dunwich Ukekle Group 

   Introduce our Guest Speaker – Mary Dillon 

Speaker – Rev Jen Prince 

   Thank the Speaker – Maureen Tipping 

   Invitation to Summer Event – Mary Dillon 

   Nominations – Marjorie MacMillan 

   Installation of Officers – Rev. Cheryl Bolton 

   Invitation 2025 Annual Gathering on April 26, 2025 

 – Marilyn Mitchell   

   UCW Closing Prayer 

    

 

 

 



BIO GUEST SPEAKER 

JENNIFER PRINCE 

 

Jen grew up in the small lakeside town of Wheatley and moved to London in 2004.  

She and her husband, Rick, have four children in their teens and early 20s, and 

have been married for 25 years this spring. 

 

Jen worked on nursing and activation staff in community support, retirement and 

long term care homes in her early twenties, and was a musician in a couple of bar 

bands before her kids were born.  She stayed home caring for her family after the 

arrival of the second child, and then found herself working at Siloam United 

Church in London in 2014 and entering into discernment for ministry not long after 

that. 

 

After 2 years of discernment and 6 years of study at the Centre for Christian 

studies in Winnipeg and St. Andrew’s College in Saskatoon, Jen earned her 

Diaconal Ministry Diploma and was Commissioned into ministry in the United 

Church in the spring of 2023.  She is currently serving with Richards Memorial 

and Metropolitan United Churches in London, and having the time of her life 

doing so.  In addition to keeping up with her busy family, Jen volunteers as an 

interfaith chaplain at LHSC and is a runner and weight lifter.   Coffee is her blood 

type. 

 


